Email Address: ecm1974@email.com

First Name; Eric

Last Name: Miller

Address: 910 North Douglas Street
City: Appleton

State/Province: Wisconsin

Zip Code: 54914

Phone Number: 9207502305

Fax Number:

Comments/Questions: This message is for Paula Vandehey in regards to the Badger Avenue construction and
the removal of a portion of Douglas Street in front of our property.

As you may remember there are changes required to our property, driveway, and postal address to
accommodate the Badger Avenue/Douglas Street changes. Part of this change is an addition to the length of my
driveway in order for it to come out on Badger Avenue. It currently exits on Douglas Street which is being
removed and replaced with green space.

I spoke with Jason Brown and he advised me to contact you via e-mail to get a request for a variance on the
width of my driveway to the committee. He mentioned the next meeting was June 231d.

I would like to request that my driveway be widened more than the 4ft currently allowed by the city ordinances.
My driveway is currently 10.5ft wide, and an additional 4ft would not be enough width for us to re-arrange our
vehicles when needed without pulling out onto busy Badger Avenue, My driveway is already quite long, around
5381t to the side walk. I estimate that construction will add another 40fi-50ft.

If possible, I would like the end portion of my driveway to be widened by 7.5ft, making it a total of 181t wide.
This would allow us to move one vehicle off to the side onto the additional width and re-arrange safely. This
should also help to reduce with the parking traffic on the Northbound side of Badger Avenue.

Please call or e-mail me if you have any questions and let me know if there is anything else I need to do. I can
certainly attend the council meeting in person if that is required. Thank you!

Eric Miller

mobile: {920} 750-2305
910 North Douglas Street
Appleton, WI 54914



Paula Vandehey

From: Eric Miller <ecm1974@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 13, 2015 10:44 AM

To: Paula Yandehey

Subject: Re: Appleton, WI Contact Us - Public Works - General
Attachments: Drivway.png

Here is a sketch to show what I am talking about. I re-measured and I was off by about a foot. The driveway
extension would be 191t instead of 18. Please let me know, thanks!
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On Fri, Jun 12, 2015 at 11:05 AM, Paula Vandehey <Paula.Vandehey(@appleton,org> wrote:
Hi Eric,

The only other item that would be helpful is a sketch showing where you would like the extension to be starting
and ending from.

Is that something you could get me by next Wednesday to get added to the agenda?

Thanks
Paula

From: Eric Miller [mailto:ecm1974@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 9:06 AM

To: Paula Vandehey

Subject: Appleton, WI Contact Us - Public Works - General
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